## Mt. Ebal Annual Homecoming June 4, 2017

Dear Friends,

It's that time of year when we all gather for our annual homecoming. This year we will meet on June 4, 2017 at 11:30 AM.

We are fortunate this year to have as our speaker, Rev. Gayle Ford. Gayle is a native of Union County, grew up attending a small church very much like Mount Ebal. Graduate of High Point College (University) and Duke Divinity School. Served as a United Methodist pastor in our Conference for 40 years.

Retired in 2000, and for the next 15 years continued to serve in different capacities, some of them over-lapping. Ten years as part-time Staff of our Conference, directing one of the ministries of the Conference, ten years as the Parish Pastor of Central United Methodist of Monroe (Visitation, Pastoral Care, Stephen Ministries, etc.) and, as one of the first trained and Certified Interim Pastors of our Conference, five times serving as an Intentional Interim, the last of which was at Central Denton.

The service will be followed by a short business meeting and then of course, dinner on the grounds afterwards. I look forward to seeing all of you then, and please bring a friend.

Let's all be ready for a good message, singing, food and fellowship.

Sincerely yours,

Stewart Sexton